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From: Calderon, Lawrence D.

Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 10:25 AM

To: ‘Carla Harvey'

Cc: Buaku, Florence D; Echols, Megan M; Figueroa, Norma; Young, Shaneka
Subject: RE: DRB Orientation and Training

Hello Carla:
[ am sorry that the opportunity never came up; we just have not had any scheduled meetings.
Good luck with your new position; Gainesville will miss you.

Thanks for offering your time to serve on the DRB.
Via this email, I am informing the Clerk of the Commission.

Lawrence Calderon

Planner [l

Department of Doing; Planning
Phone: 352-393-8680

From: Carla Harvey [mailto:carlaharvey@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 10:17 AM

To: Calderon, Lawrence D.

Cc: Buaku, Florence D; Echols, Megan M; Figueroa, Norma
Subject: Re: DRB Orientation and Training

[ have actually been meaning to email you, so I'm glad you reminded me...

I'm actually relocating to Tampa for a position managing new construction at Tampa General at the end of the

month.
['m disappointed that timing hasn't worked out for more of my involvement with the group...
[ appreciate the opportunity.

Thanks,
Carla

On Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 10:03 AM, Calderon, Lawrence D. <calderonld(@citvofeainesville.org> wrote:

Good Morning Carla:

Will you be able to attend the orientation and training session in fulfillment of your position on the Development Review Board? In

preparation for an upcoming DRB meeting | think it would be helpful to have that training soon.
Please confirm attendance by accepting the appointment.
I will provide you with relevant information to facilitate your duties at the meetings.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 352-393-8680.



